
 
I was horrified to hear on the BBC news this lunchtime of the plans by Ofcom to charge the 
RNLI "market rates" for their land based radios.  Even by suggesting this you have 
demonstrated that you know 'the price of everything and the value of nothing'. 
  
Hopefully the decision was made by a very junior inexperienced member of staff who leaked 
the news without thinking of the consequences and now, with some more careful 
consideration, the plan will be buried.  
 


